
From: Bernard Turcotte  
Date: Sunday, November 17, 2019 
To: Maarten Botterman, Avri Doria, Theresa Swinehart 
 
Subject: WS2-IT - Offer to continue during Implementation. 
  

Maarten Botterman, Chair ICANN Board 

Avri Doria, Board Liaison to WS2-IT 

Theresa Swineheart, Senior Vice President, Multistakeholder Strategy and Strategic Initiatives 

  
Maarten, 
  
First, we would like to note our appreciation for the Board having approved all the CCWG-
Accountability WS2 recommendations at its ICANN 66 meeting in Montreal. 
  
Given these recommendations will now proceed to implementation the WS2 Implementation 
Team (WS2-IT) would be open to continuing its work advising ICANN Org. as required during 
the implementation phase. 
  
This would be in line with the current practice for the implementation of other review team 
recommendations. 
  
Please advise if the Board would consider this advantageous for the implementation of the WS2 
recommendations. 
  
Thanking you for your support 

  
The CCWG-Accountability Co-Chairs 

Tijani, Jordan and Thomas. 
 


